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As a taxpayer, I find it unacceptable that legislators would have the audacity to 

suggest discontinuing the practice of returning surplus revenue refunds to the people.  

Any suggestion of keeping OUR money is completely unreasonable and those that 

sponsor or support such bills will feel the people’s wrath when it’s time to vote.   

 

We are in charge and we do NOT CONSENT! 

 

Govern yourself accordingly…… 


